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One of the area’s most elusive treasures, Tthe Gold Nose of Green Ginger, will be temporarily returned to Bransholme this summer. 

Described as 'looking like a ginger root…roughly in the shape of a warty nose', the Nose was considered nothing more than an urban myth until it was discovered fifty years ago during excavations to lay the foundations for the first houses on the estate. Legend claims those who came into contact with it were blessed with unexplainable and plentiful good luck, so it appears to have been hidden from public interest – or lost – until now. 

The Nose was uncovered during Tthe Green Ginger Fellowship’s investigations into a number of crates found underneath the city in February. They were particularly drawn to a crate that smelled strongly of ginger, which turned out to be where the legendary Gold Nose was nestled.

The Gold Nose will be returned to Bransholme and placed on display at North Point Shopping Centre from Saturday 17 June until Saturday 19 August.

North Point Shopping Centre Manager, Louise Smith, said; 


‘We’re deeply honoured to be hosting The Gold Nose of Green Ginger here at North Point.We’re in close contact with the Green Ginger Fellowship – they’re using one of our empty shop units up here to temporarily showcase the Gold Nose. 

‘They also found a lot of old shop fittings when they discovered it, so they’re going to see how they can use them in the unit. I’ve no idea how it’s going to look, but we’re just leaving them to it
‘This has been part of the mythology of the area for hundreds of years, so we never dreamed we'd ever actually come into close contact with it. It's incredibly inspiring.

‘We’re particularly looking forward to seeing if the stories of good luck are true!’ 

The Green Ginger Fellowship’s investigations took another unexpected turn over the weekend, when a crate that mysteriously appeared during the Back To Ours festival revealed a large number of nose casts.
Allison Deaves, co-founder of Tthe Green Ginger Fellowship, commented: 


‘Saying we were surprised to open one of the smaller crates and find the noses of Bransholme is probably an understatement - it’s certainly not your everyday find, but then we’re getting used to expecting the unexpected in this investigation!’

‘There’s been a lot of activity around North Point recently, and people are asking if this could be the next Act of Wanton Wonder - our priority at this point is making sure the Gold Nose is returned back to Bransholme, where it belongs.’ 
There is currently a great deal of industry in the shop unit, though it’s impossible to see exactly what – the only obvious thing is a copy of Mike Covell’s article on the history of the Gold Nose stuck in the windowThe Gold Nose of Green Ginger will be on display from Saturday June 17 through to Saturday August 19, where people will be able to see it at close quarters and partake in a range of activities and workshops. Full details are listed on The Green Ginger Fe
llowship's website at greenginger.org.  
People are also encouraged to fFollow Tthe Green Ginger Fellowship’s investigations story on Facebook and Ttwitter @GreenGingerHull. 
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